
                                                                                  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
c/o Mrs Christine Self 
Programme Officer 
 
 
By email 

  

 

 

 

 

This matter is being dealt with by: 

David Wyborn 

Direct Line: (01398) 322252  

DWyborn@exmoor-nationalpark.gov.uk 
 
 
   

   18th April 2017    
   
 
Dear Mr Clews 
 
FORMAL REQUEST TO INSPECTOR TO RECOMMEND MODIFICATIONS TO MAKE THE 
EXMOOR NATIONAL PARK LOCAL PLAN SOUND 
 
In accordance with Section 20 (7C) of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 (as 
amended), the Authority formally requests for you to recommend any modifications that are 
necessary in order to resolve problems which would otherwise make the Exmoor National Park 
Local Plan unsound or not legally compliant. 
 
This request is made under the above Act in order to enable the Authority to progress the Plan 
to adoption. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
David Wyborn 
Head of Planning & Sustainable Development 
 

Exmoor National Park Authority 

Exmoor House, Dulverton 

Somerset TA22 9HL 

Tel: (01398) 323665  Fax: (01398) 323150 

www.exmoor-nationalpark.gov.uk 

E-mail: localplan@exmoor-nationalpark.gov.uk 

 

http://www.exmoor-nationalpark.gov.uk/

